
8th of February, 2023

Dear friends,

On behalf of the Film Producers’ Association of Turkey (SE-YAP), we are reaching out to
share our pain. Turkey is reeling from horrific back-to-back earthquakes that have devastated
the southeastern region of the country. Many of our members have family and friends still
under the ruins. We are mobilising to deliver aid, and for this we need your support. Please
share this urgent call with your members and join us in solidarity as fellow filmmakers. In
such challenging times, it is materially essential and emotionally sustaining to know there is
a community lending support from beyond our borders. Any donation, no matter the amount,
will have an impact. Solidarity with those in the disaster zone can make all the difference.
And it cannot wait—please donate and spread the word now.

This is our account for donations:

ACCOUNT HOLDER: Sinema Eseri Yapimcilari Meslek Birligi
IBAN: TR05 0006 2000 0680 0009 0453 47
SWIFT/BIC CODE: TGBATRISXXX
BANK NAME: T. GARANTI BANKASI
ADDRESS OF THE BANK: Istiklal Cd No 115A 34433 Beyoglu Istanbul Turkey

Thank you.
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